From: Neil Rot [

Sent: 11 June 2022 21:43

Cc: Planning Planning

Subject: PLANNING APPLICATION 2022/2019/P OPPOSE SUBMISSION
Attachments: 2022-06 FTL objection to 2022-2019-P Camden Highline.pdf

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
carc with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password ctc. Plcase note there have been
reports of emails purporting o be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so exlra vigilance is required.

Dear Sir

1 am Hon. Sec. of Future Transport London. www futuretransportlondon.org
We wish to OPPOSE the "Camden Highline" submission for all the reasons stated in the attached document.
Please let me know if there is any additional information you wish us to provide.

Yours faithfully

Neil Roth




